
 

 

                         CARIBOO HILL SECONDARY SCHOOL / ÉCOLE SECONDAIRE CARIBOO HILL 

PAC Meeting Agenda May 06, 2019 
 

1. Welcome and Introductions 
2. Approval of Agenda 
3. Approval of February and March Minutes  
4. Student Report: Jasmine Parmar      
5. Principal’s Report: Andy Chin 
6.  DPAC Report 
7. Canadian Parents for French – Gordana Vujanic 
8. Treasurer’s report: Raveena Nat 
9. PAC Chair Report: Sarb Basi 
10. New Business – Cell Phones in the Classroom 
  
Attendees: Rishma Vallani, Gordana Vujanic Sarb Basi, Mike Gregus, Sherman Woo, Tekkie Fulton, Randa Field, Cindy Grewal 
Blaison  . Student Participant: Jasmine Parmar  

AGENDA 

Ad. 4 a) Student government report – sold over 80 tickets for school dance (40 on the last day).  Organized a barbecue 

and made CAD 300. Will receive CAD 300 from the Neighbour small grant. Both feeder school invited to school events (2nd 

Street and Armstrong school.) Process of selecting student government reps started. Expected shared roles for the next 

school year (e.g. prime ministers.) 

 
Ad. 5. School Report by Principal Andy Chin 

Drama show case – 100 people in  the audience 

Grad transition interviews took place last month. 

Valedictorian elected: Zach Thompson 

A number of presentations took place recently. Topics: citizenship, mental health, grad stress, downside of vaping. 

Event: “Choose your ride”  - police, ambulance and transit 

Honor role has been posted – recipients selected 

Grad leaving ceremony will take place on May 27. 

Formal award ceremony – June 06th 

- recognition of 60 students for different areas. This is the third year for this event.   

Mrs. Palmer moving to Moscrop in September, also seconded to SFU.  

School calendar created for 2019/2020 school year – start of the new school year on September 03. 

Nov/Jan/April session to write numeracy and literacy assessments. Most assessments will be scheduled for Jan 2020. 

April session will be a make-up session for students who missed the assessment in January. 



 

 

Grade 10 students will write literacy assessment in 2020 and again in grade 12. 

UBC may use grade 12 literacy assessment as pre-registration requirement. UBC is taking a more wholistic approach to 

student selection. 

Ad.7. DPAC – Mike Gregus 

The presentation on funding models is on DPAC web site. New voting procedure. Link on the site for the education 

committee report. Tech plans are under way and doing well.  DPAC annual general meeting  is on the 21st of May.  

No attendance at BCCPAC. 

Ad. 7. Canadian Parents for French – Gordana Vujanic 
Total budget of Burnaby chapter is CAD 30,000. Several funding opportunities completed for Cariboo Hill’s during school year 

2018/2019  

- teacher support CAD 500  - awaiting receipt for this purchase 

- French books for the school library CAD 250 – payment received 

- CPF will offer donation for dry grad -  CAD 390 payment received 

CPF barbecue will take place on June 22, 2019. 
Registration for CPF camps has started. High school students can register to volunteer.   
 

Ad. 9. PAC Chair Report: Sarb Basi 

Exit interviews – grade 12 students are ready to leave the school.  Next year there will be Capstone presentations. 

 

Ad. 10. No new Business   

 


